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In May 1973, two Canadian girls visiting Rhodesia were killed 
by Zambian troops from their side of the border near Victoria Falls.
The President of Zambia offered an ex gratia payment as a tangible
symbol of the deep regret felt by his country. The Section participated 
in subsequent talks with the Zambian authorities as a result of the 
President's offer. The Zambian Government made an ex gratia payment of 
$50,000.00 to each of the families of the girls.


